
Scholarships for the Rebroadcast Version of  
2021 Gross Pathology Review Course  

 

 

The Davis-Thompson Foundation is offering ten scholarships to attend the rebroadcast version 
of the 2021 Gross Pathology Review course in May of this year. Scholarship recipients may 
attend the rebroadcast version of the course for its 21-day run (1-21 June 2020) at no charge. 

All applications will be evaluated, but preference will be given to post-veterinary degree 
pathology trainees that are currently enrolled in a training program.  

To apply for one of these scholarships, send the following documents via e-mail to Dr Bruce 
Williams (bruce.h.williams.dvm@gmail.com): 

 

1-Letter of intent, addressed to the Davis-Thompson Foundation with a brief justification for 
your request and explanation of the benefits of attending this course for you and your community 

2-Letter from your training coordinator or Department head/supervisor supporting the 
application.  

3-Application form (Appendix) 

 

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE NO LATER THAN MAY 7, 2021. 

 

LATE OR INCOMPLETE SUBMISSIONS WILL NOT BE EVALUATED. 

 



APPENDIX 

 

Application form for Gross Pathology Review Course Rebroadcast Scholarship 

 

Name: 

Address: 

E-mail: 

Degrees: 

Trainee: yes/no (circle what corresponds) 

Training program: 

Graduate/Undergraduate trainee (circle what corresponds) 

Is this a paid position: yes/no (circle what corresponds) 

If not a trainee: 

Place of work: 

Position:  

 

 

 

  


